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Monday 23rd March 2020 

 

Dear Children, 

 

We know that things are very strange for you all right now and we just 

wanted to write to remind you how much we all care for you at St. Marys. 

 

You are doing a very important job now staying at home and keeping your 

family and friends safe. Those coming into school are not more important, we 

just need to help their families. I know some of you may be feeling frightened 

but try not to. Think of it all as a new adventure.  Find out about all the good 

things that are happening across the world and focus on the positives. Our air 

pollution is improving and everyone is learning to slow down, look after the 

ones we love and really appreciate everything we have. 

  

We cannot wait for the day you will arrive back at school. Year 6, if this is after 

the school year, we will invite you back for a party. 

The adults will be keeping in touch with you via your online learning. Please 

share everything you are doing with them, it will brighten their days! 

 

All the adults are here for you if you need us. 

 

Stay safe, 

 

Love from the staff of St. Mary’s School 
 


